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JULY 5,2021
FOR/TO : ALL CONCERNED OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office
FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Administrative Service
SUBJECT : SHUTDOWN OF THE MAIN CIRCUIT BREAKER OF DENR

CENTRAL OFFICE MAIN BUILDING ON JULY 10, 2021

This letter is to inform you that there is ongoing safety project for Upgrading of
Electrical System and Sub metering of the DENR Central Office Main Building, please be
notify that the Main Circuit Breaker shall be temporarily shut down on 10 July 2021 (Saturday)
from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. Relative thereto, all officials and employees are requested to make
the necessary preparation for the said electrical shutdown.

For your information and cooperation.
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Date: JUNE 30, 2021

Ref.No.: ICC-DENR-CO PROJECT-30-0610-004

To : DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES

Attention: ENG’R. GUILLERMO V. ESTIPONA JR.

Cc: ANGELITO ESTRADA / PAUL ANTHONY BILLONES

Project. UPGRADING OF ELECTRICAL SYSTEM AND SUB METERING OF THE MAIN BUILDING DENR
CENTRAL OFFICE

Subject: REQUEST FOR THE MAIN CIRCUIT BREAKER HALF-DAY SHUTDOWN OF DENR CENTRAL OFFICE

Dear Sir,

We would like to request your approval to shutdown the Main Circuit Breaker of the Main Building of DENR Central
Office Saturday, July 10, 2021 from 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. (9-hours). This is for the removal of Two (2) Runs of
IMC Pipes that are connected to the main Bus bar for the installation of cable ladder drop to the Newly Installed Main
Distribution Board. We will restore the power supply on or before 5:00 P.M.

Please refer to the attached photo of the IMC Pipes to be removed.

Sincerely Yours,

Philip Marvin'D. Joven, P.E.E.
VP-Engineering/Project Manager

LS

Noted by.I

GamalieliF. ltag P.E.E.
President

ICC-MTC Bldg., 699 Tandang Sora Ave., Old Balara, Quezon City, Philippines
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REMOVAL OF THESE TWO (2) RUNS OF IMC PIPES
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